
Free Immigration Info Session  
& Case Assessment!

June 15, 2011

aila
PRO BONO CLINIC

Get your immigration questions answered by licensed 
attorneys for FREE!  Stop by Thomas Jefferson School of 
Law on Wednesday, June 15 for information sessions and 
case assessments by lawyers of the American Immigration 
Lawyers Association (AILA).  There will be no cost to 
participants for this event.

Information sessions will cover naturalization and the 
basics of family immigration.  The first session will 
begin at 5:00 and individual case assessments will begin 
immediately following.

Wednesday, June 15
5:00-8:00 PM 
Thomas Jefferson School of Law
1155 Island Avenue, San Diego, CA 92101

For questions regarding the event, contact 
Michelle Singleton at msingleton@aila.org  
or at 202-507-7629.

This event is made possible through collaboration with the 
AILA San Diego and Southern California Chapters, Legal 
Aid Society of San Diego, the ABA Immigration Justice 
Project, Jewish Family Service, and the National Pro Bono 
Services Committee.
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